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ROAD CLOSURE AT W LINCOLN HWY AND 4TH STREET 

 
On Monday, April 10, 2017, the Illinois Department of Transportation is closing the 
intersection of West Lincoln Highway (Route 38) and 4th Street (IL 23) for railroad track 
repairs.  Union Pacific Railroad expects the repairs to last no more than four days.  The 
City recommends using caution while traveling detours.  Expect delays during morning 
and afternoon rush hours.  
 
The City also would like to remind DeKalb residents all Downtown businesses near the 
closure will remain open and continue to provide routine services.   For more updates 
visit facebook.com/TheCityofDeKalb or follow the City on Twitter @ProudlyDeKalb.   
 

 


